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Dr. Henry Blackburn

Division of Epidemiology

School of Public Health
University of Minnesota

Suite 300

1300 South Second Street
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55454-1015

Dear Henry:
Thank you for sending me a copy of "On the Trail of Heart Attacks in
Seven Countries.” It is, indeed, a wonderful story in which you and
many others must take great pride.
I hope the future will permit more such "adventures."
I hope this note finds you well.

Warm regards,

Upnnte

Claude Lenfant, M.D.
Director



